
From: obgr8shag@aol.com <obgr8shag@aol.com>
To: Lt. Governor's OfficeLtGov@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 1/9/2018 7:54:46 AM
Subject: Fwd: Bill H. 3931

-----Original Message-----
 
From: obgr8shag 
To: BillHerbkersman ; WestonNewton ; MichaelRivers ; BillBowers ; jeffbradley ; ShannonErickson ; chipcampsen ; 
margiebrightmatthews ; tomdavis 
Cc: LtGovernor 
Sent: Tue, Jan 9, 2018 7:52 am
 
Subject: Bill H. 3931
 

Dear Mr Herbkersman and Others,

  As a private citizen and Business owner I say this is a BAD piece of legislation. It will HIDE openness in the
spending of our tax dollars. It matters not the amount, whether it is one dollar or one million dollars, the public
has the right to know how their tax dollars are spent.

  Bill Herberkersman,, shame on you for introducing such bad legislation! I don't care what your claim is, to the newspaper,
you and I both know this is to HIDE the Questionable Spending by the Hilton Head Chamber of Commerce and to also
protect them from watchdogs like Skip Hoagland!

  I urge the rest of you to vote AGAINST this Bill as it smells like BAD politics on Bill Herbkersman's part!

Lt Governor, Kevin Bryant, I would ask you to encourage Governor McMaster to Not sign this piece of Legislation,
if it ever makes it that far.

In Closing I hope all of you had a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!!

Sincerely,

Thomas J O'Brien
CMAT, L-1, S.A.E.

843-252-2684
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